ALVARADO TO SAN BENITO STAIRWAY PROJECT



We're inviting all residents to contribute materials for an exciting new public art project—a vibrant stairway mosaic that will beautify Brisbane! Whether you have colorful porcelain tiles, ceramic tiles, or glass marbles, your donations will help transform these materials into a stunning public art piece for the community to enjoy!

NOTE: We cannot accept white or beige tiles, pottery, china, or dishware.

DONATIONS
MUST BE
DROPPED
OFF BY

JUNE 15T







DONATIONS CAN BE DROPPED OFF AT CITY HALL, THE SUNRISE ROOM, OR THE POOL IN THE DESIGNATED BINS.

EMAIL NLEEK@BRISBANECA.ORG WITH QUESTIONS.